
Hello Everyone! 
 
We are excited to announce that we are offering both in-person & online summer camps and 
registration just opened! 
 
Details about the camps are at www.wisecamps.org. 
 
In short, in-person camp will be held July 12-16th and online camps (which include the delivery of a box 
of exciting camp materials to your home) will run from the end of June through mid-August. 
 
We believe we will sell out of the in-person camp quickly since spots are limited due to social distancing 
protocols. We also believe we will sell out of many of our online camps since we did last summer and 
quickly gained a wonderful reputation from both parents and kids that our online camps are 
"AMAZING!". 
 
Register now at www.wisecamps.org! 
 
Please reach out with any questions!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Baker & Jake Nonis 
Co-Executive Directors of Wise Camps 
www.wisecamps.org  
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